Department of Elementary and Special Education

College of Education
College of Education Building 314
MTSU Box 69
Murfreesboro, TN 37132
o: 615-898-2680 • f: 615-898-5309
www.mtsu.edu/elementary/



April 29, 2015

Dear Tanya,

I send this letter as an expression of my genuine gratitude for inviting me to be part of the Center of Scholastic Inquiry Advisory Board. This opportunity has been a delightful blend of personal professional growth, leadership and a sense of empowerment through exposing future teachers to this organization. It is an honor to work with a group of people who share a similar philosophy regarding not only university students but children as well.

As a loyal creator and member yourself, your dedication to this organization is tireless and simply amazing! Your contributions, insistence for excellence and commitment to our meetings and the conferences allows for teachers, students and the community to reap untold benefits which translate directly to our most precious resources, our children.

Again Tanya, thank you for your continued commitment and for inviting me to be part of this exciting Advisory Board. I look forward to working with you and seeing you in fall at our next conference.

Warmest Regards,

Dr. Tracey R. Huddleston

Initial Licensure Program, Director

Department of Elementary and Special Education

Dracing R. Buddleston

College of Education ~ Office 347

Middle Tennessee State University ~ Box 69

Office: 615-898-5500